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Sen. Pfaff Appointed to Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation Board of Directors 

 
Madison, WI – Today, Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) was appointed to the Wisconsin Economic 

Development Corporation (WEDC) Board of Directors. The Board provides WEDC with strategic leadership 

and operational oversight, representing statewide public and private economic development interests. 

 

After the appointment, Senator Pfaff released the following statement: 

 

“I appreciate the opportunity to serve on the WEDC Board and look forward to supporting and growing 

Wisconsin’s economy.” 

 

“For Wisconsin’s economy to thrive, we need to ensure our businesses and workforce have the tools they need 

to succeed. As a state, it’s important that we invest in manufacturing and rebuild our supply chains to lower 

costs for Wisconsin businesses.” 

 

“Wisconsin is a great place to start and grow a business, and I look forward to continuing that legacy by helping 

our state’s businesses succeed in a diverse economy.”  

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


